
Dear Sycamores, 
  
In keeping with guidance from local, state, and federal health officials, all summer 2020 instruction will 
be conducted online. While most summer classes are already offered in an online format, those 
originally scheduled to be in a face-to-face format will not incur distance education fees. Additionally, no 
courses this summer will be charged the fee for the Student Rec Center. 
  
Students with questions about their plans for Summer School should consult with their academic 
advisor. 
  
Go Sycamores! 
  

Mike Licari, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
Indiana State University 

 


